
22nd Allotment Garden Award of the City of Vienna: Children's 
Awards 2019 
 
On Saturday, 12 October 2019, the 22nd Allotment Garden Award of the City of 
Vienna took place in the Great Hall of the Vienna City Hall. This year's motto "My 
favourite work in the allotment garden" was again very creatively implemented. The 
popular children's award honoured the paintings and handicrafts of young allotment 
gardeners and this year there were numerous great entries again, which were 
awarded. 

 
 
Emily and Leonie won the children's community award (up 
to the age of 14) with a delightful large, self-painted flip-
book that shows how seeds and plants grow. 
 
 
 
 
 

The individual prizes for children up to the age of 14 were awarded to Lorenz, Florian 
and Anna. 
 
 
Lorenz has designed a picture work on 
green construction paper, which shows 
how the pond becomes an oasis after 
the winter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Florian has designed a great apricot tree out of 
paper with lots of round fruit, because his favourite 
work in the allotment garden is harvesting the fruit. 
 
 
 
 

 
Anna's favourite job in the allotment garden is 
to take care of the vegetable patch. So, she 
made a large, colourful bed full of carrots, 
radishes and other vegetables - protected by 
snails. 
 
 



Luca, Phillip and Kathleen won the children's award up to the age of 6 with their 
drawings of what they prefer to do in the allotment garden. 

 
 
Luca's drawing shows what he prefers 
to do in the allotment garden in 
summer. He likes to play in the 
sandbox and refresh himself with water 
games if it’s hot outside. 
 
 

 
Phillip loves scrounging raspberries, 
strawberries and carrots, which is why he 
has made this his favourite theme, as the 
drawing shows. 
 
 

 
 
 
Kathleen has drawn that she prefers to 
be with her grandma in her allotment 
garden and to observe all the animals 
that can be found here: Butterflies, 
ladybirds, cats... - enjoying at the same 
time the beautiful flowers. 
 
 
 
 

 
For their creative submissions, the children received a certificate, zoo cards, a 
drawing pad and watercolour pencils. 
 
 
We congratulate all little winners and look forward to the creations of our youngest 
next year! 



 
 


